
For more information or to 

add a United Way Pepsi 

machine to your  

workplace, contact  Mark 

Kemp, 

Food Service  

Representative  

2300 Goddard Parkway 

Salisbury, MD 21801 

Office: 410-341-9045 Cell: 

443-859-5408 

mark.kemp@pbvllc.com 

Development Leader
803 N. Salisbury Blvd., 

Suite 2100 Salisbury, MD 
21801 amanda@uwles.org 

410-742-5143
www.uwles.org



United Way of the Lower Eastern 
Shore has been serving all 

communities in Dorchester, 
Somerset, Wicomico and Worcester 

counties for over 78 years.

United Way helps Lower Shore 
residents obtain Educational Success 

by reducing the achievement gap 
between low and middle income 
students, Financial Stability by 

advancing the economic security of 
families and individuals, and Good 
Health by improving access to and 

awareness of local health and 
wellness services.  

United Way collaborates with 
organizations and stakeholders to 

strengthen our community, and 
provides support to over 70 

programs and community initiatives, 
impacting 1 in every 3 individuals on 

the Lower Shore. 

By choosing to drink Pepsi 
products from specially marked  

United Way machines, you can pay 
it forward with a donation to United 

Way of the Lower Eastern Shore! 

By offering products purchased 
from specially designated   vending 

machines, Pepsi will  donate $3.84 

per case to United Way of the Lower 

Eastern Shore. This program covers 
20 oz bottles priced at $1.50, 

Gatorade priced at $2.00 and Bang 
& Starbucks energy drinks priced at 

$3.00.

Proceeds stay local and will help 
meet critical needs in the  

communities we live and work in. 
Since 2014, this program has 

raised over $282,000 for our 
neighbors in need! 




